

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Assistant Headteacher Mr Khalil Hassanali Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

8th September 2022

Dear Parents,

AFC BOURNEMOUTH LUNCHTIME FOOTBALL CLUB

We are pleased to announce that we have partnered with AFC Bournemouth and have the Primary All Stars programme being delivered in school this year. As part of this, the coaches run a lunchtime football club.

During Autumn 1, the club is being offered to children in Year 6. The club will take place on a Monday lunchtime. It will be approximately 40 minutes in length and there is no cost. Children will need to wear their PE kits as well as shin pads and football boots if possible.

Sessions will be commencing on Monday 12th September 2022 and we are asking for children to commit to coming each week to ensure we can fill the available spaces. If you would like your child to have a place, please email the school office as soon as possible. You will be notified by Marvellous Me on Friday to confirm your child's place.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Longland

PE Leader

















Bearwood Primary and Nursery is a founding school of The Hillary
Partnership. Registered in England and Wales – Number 10286967
Registered office Unit E, The Mill Yard, Nursling Street, Nursling, Southampton, England, SO16 0AJ

An Exempt Charity and Company Limited by Guarantee, VAT registration number: 197 0569 67